
 

 

 

 

UPDATE FOR NATIONAL TRUST EDUCATION PROGRAMS  

The National Trust of Western Australia is delighted to welcome you and your students back to our historic 

sites following the State Government’s recent announcement.  Further details can found here.  

Each National Trust site has a COVID-19 Safety Plan to maximise safety for our staff, volunteers, contractors 

and visitors.  These plans are available upon request.  Sites are closed to the public when we are delivering 

school programs and are cleaned after each school.  

These protocols apply to education bookings for Peninsula Farm, East Perth Cemeteries and No 1 Pump 

Station and are effective as at 23rd June 2020.   

Students, staff and parents will not be able to attend if, in the last 14 days, they have been unwell or are 

experiencing a fever, cough, sore throat and / or shortness of breath. 

Schools are asked to  

 Remind students of good hygiene practices including 

- maintaining respect for personal space 

- covering coughs and sneezes with their elbow or a tissue and disposing of tissues responsibly  

- washing or sanitising hands, particularly before and after eating, and after going to the toilet 

 Provide hand sanitiser for school staff and students 

 Bring clipboards and pencils for students and consider bringing your own tarpaulin, picnic rug or mat as 

we are unable to sanitise these adequately.   

 

We will provide anti-bacterial wipes and students may be asked to wipe the activity tables before rotating to 

the next activity.  Many activities are conducted outdoors, wherever possible, which facilitates the 

Department of Health’s recommendations with regards to physical distancing as well as maximising 

students’ time outdoors in the fresh air.   

Developed with your health and safety as a priority, our post COVID-19 hygiene protocols are shared for 

your peace of mind.  If you have any queries or concerns please feel free to ask one our members of staff 

who will be happy to assist.    

 

https://www.wa.gov.au/organisation/department-of-the-premier-and-cabinet/covid-19-coronavirus-education-and-family-advice

